
 

 

                              Nomination Bios: 

 

 

Michael Linebaugh:   
 

I am a current board member of the Ranches at Deer Crossing and live in the development. Over the 

past two years I have tried to give good advice and help to all new residents and anyone planning to 

build in the development. I would like to continue on the board for the next year. 

 

 

 

Katherine M Seley: 

 

We have lived in The Ranches at Deer Crossing since starting our build in 2022. I feel it is very 

important that someone on the board lives on the property. We were the third home build here, and 

love The Ranches. I would be honored to service on the board of directors.  

 

 


